
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BY FAX AND U.S. MAIL  

 

 

May 6, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: Request for Additional Information and Records No. SS-3 and USSS Reply 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I am writing to follow up our Request for Additional Information No. SS-3 (Richard Case Nagell file). 

We have received a reply from John Machado dated April 3, 1996. 

 

Our request specified “all Secret Service files on Richard Case Nagell (including, without limitation, 

CO 2-32030 #878,950,118 and CO-2-34,030)” and “any material classified as ‘COS’ that is associated 

with Nagell’s file as well as any reports written by Secret Service agents who interviewed Nagell.” In 

his reply, John Machado indicated that the Nagell file is still maintained by the Secret Service. We 

request that you provide all of the material associated with this file to our offices no later than May 

10, 1996, so that the Board will be able to review it at the May 13-14, 1996 meeting. 

 

John Machado stated that the Edward Serzysko file (CO2-32030 #878,950,1118) has been destroyed. 

Since this file was requested by the House Select Committee on Assassinations, it was an 

assassination record. The Secret Service must account for the destruction of this file in writing. 

Pursuant to § 7(j)(1)(D) of the JFK Act, we request that the Secret Service provide us with a full 



written account of the destruction of this file, together with copies of any records relating to its 

destruction. We request that you submit this information to the Review Board no later than June 10, 

1996. 

 

If you have any questions regarding these matters, please contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

 

 


